

North Elmham CEVA Primary School Stibbard All Saints CEVA Primary School Flourish Federation

Executive Head Teacher: Miss Kirstin Sutherland Acting Deputy Head: Mrs Carol Jeary

Fulmodeston Rd, Stibbard, Norfolk, NR21 oLT Tel: 01328 829228, Email: office@stibbardallsaints.norfolk.sch.uk website: www.stibbardallsaints.com

Holt Rd, North Elmham, Norfolk, NR20 5JS Tel: 01362 668318, Email: office@northelmham.norfolk.sch.uk



10.6.22

Dear Parents/Carers

Staff Changes

Some of you may already be aware that Mrs Tanya Jarvis will be leaving us at the end of the summer term. Mrs Jarvis has been a friendly face at Stibbard for more than 20 years and we will thoroughly miss her. I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the best for her next adventure.

We are also sorry to be losing Mr Stuart Whitney, Mr Darren Hurrell and two of our nursery team, Georgia Tabor and Mel Dagless. We wish them all the best for the future.

We are looking forward to welcoming Mr Dale Watson to our teaching staff and we will confirm which class each teacher will have next week.

Year 6

We will be holding the Year 6 Leavers Assembly on Tuesday July 19th @ 10.00am in the school hall, which will be followed by refreshments.

Our Year 6 children are off to Derbyshire on June 20th; if you have not paid the final balance for the trip, please arrange payment as soon as possible. Please also return the health form to the school office sent out earlier in the week.

School Meals

As per our previous correspondence, effective June 6th 2022, our lunch price has increased to £2.45 per meal. Please can you ensure you send your child with the correct money to school or you are welcome to pay online via BACS. Please contact the school office to confirm the bank account details for payment.

Nursery

The nursery children will be holding a Teddy Bears Picnic on Friday July 22nd 12.30pm – 2.30pm. Parents are more than welcome to attend – bring a picnic blanket!

Reminders

With the increasing warm weather, please can you ensure you send your child to school with a sun hat and apply sun cream before they arrive in the mornings. You are also welcome to send in a named bottle of sun cream for your child to apply prior to play time and lunch time.

Our reception class will soon be off on their trip to Bewilderwood, if you have not completed the permission slip and made payment, please can you do this as soon as possible.

Dates to remember

As detailed in our previous newsletter, we would like to invite parents to the following class events show-casing some of the learning that has taken place during the summer term.

Year 5 Friday 10th June 9am

Year 4 Friday 17th June 9am

Year 3 Friday 24th June 9am

Year 1 Friday 1st July 9am

Year 2 Friday 8th July 9am

Reception Friday 15th July 9am

Year 6 will showcase their learning as part of the leavers service on Tuesday 19th July

Sports Day – Tuesday July 6th KS1 9.00am – 11.00am Nursery 10.00am – 11.00am KS2 1.00pm – 3.00pm

I'm sure many of you would have seen the installation of our new play equipment on the field over the last few days and we are thrilled to announce the children will be able to play on it from Monday June 13th! NFG Play have worked tirelessly over the last couple of days and no doubt, the children are looking forward to playing on the new climbing frames!





With Kind Regards

Mrs Carol Jeary